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Honestly, I think that Valentine's Day is a conspiracy between the 
florists and greeting card companies to bring in a little cash during 
the bleak month of February. But, alas, it has grown into something 
that is now, for many, sentimental and significant. So for those who 
celebrate, I wish you a very happy Valentine's Day. May Cupid's arrow 
strike swiftly. 
 
I thought I'd send out a "hello" and brief update on all things DFT.  
 
First, the book tour: 
 
It was a pleasure meeting many of you at the various stops along my 
tour. This was my first book tour and no one was sure if anyone would 
even show up to hear me speak, sign books, etc. Thankfully, the power 
of DFT prevailed and we set records at many of the places I spoke, 
even selling out all books at a couple of stores. Wow. So my thanks to 
all who came, and to those of you who brought gifts and other tokens 
of appreciation. Very generous of you. 
 
The tour, overall, went very well and my appearances on the Daily Show 
and the Today Show were a huge hit. For those who care, Jon Stewart is 
just as witty in person and Norah Jones is a sweetheart. [You didn't 
see this, but after my interview with Meredith Vieira, I stayed for a 
few minutes and sat on the couch with Matt Lauer, Meredith, and Harry 
Connick, Jr. (not sure why he was there) and we listened to Norah 
Jones sing from her new album. I then got to chat with her for a bit.] 
 
With the close of the book tour, it's now up to the readers of the 
book to spread the word and help sales move forward. I hope you can 
assist. 
 
In terms of the big "Season 4" question for DFT, I haven't heard 
anything yet regarding the show's future, but that's not unusual. The 
network has historically decided in March and I'll keep you posted on 
that front should I learn anything. But the first 4 episodes have done 
very well and I'm excited to see the remaining 8. "Dr. Zahi" is back 
in two of them. "Zsosh..." 
 
Some have asked me if I am doing "Josh's Journal" this season. No, 
sadly, I'm not. As I explained during the book tour, I decided instead 



to write the book, do the book tour, and contribute to the DFT 
webisodes you see on THC's website and on the DVD sets. I have only so 
much time and energy and decided the other things were more important.  
 
And, finally, regarding the DVD box sets... Season 2 is now officially 
available. I just got mine and think die-hard fans will love the 
collective edition and the interview with me they threw in as a 
Special Feature on Disc 4. Good stuff. 
 
So that's the latest here. Again, best wishes for a happy V-Day. 
 
In adventure, 
josh 
 
ps. Someone just emailed me regarding some of the "unofficial Josh 
Bernstein fan sites" on the internet. Apparently, they're closing 
down/freezing. Not sure what that's about, but take heart - I'm now 
planning to launch an official JB site, summer '07. Stay tuned! 

 


